September 19, 2016

The Taylor County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, with Jerry Murphy, Doug Horton, Charles Ambrose and County Auditor Bonny Baker present.

After roll call the Board approved the agenda for today's meeting and the minutes of the last meeting.

The Board discussed IMWCA representative Ed Morrison's recommendation from his site visit on August 24, 2016. A list of training recommended was provided. A motion was made by Ambrose and seconded by Murphy to respond to the recommendation as follows: Taylor County will start requiring all employees of Taylor County to take the training recommended by Iowa Municipalities Workers' Compensation Association under OSHA Standards. The motion carried 3-0.

No further business came before the Board at this time and the meeting adjourned subject to call.

Attest:

Bonny Baker, Taylor County Auditor Doug Horton, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors